3rd December 1969.

Dear Mr. Saunderson,

With regard to your kind offer on the telephone yesterday to allow Concord Singers to sing a few carols in St. Pancras Station, the general opinion is that Wednesday, 17th December, would be the most favourable day for us. I am afraid that it will only be for the one evening, although it was kind of you to offer three.

We would like to sing for two hours from 5.30 until 7.30 p.m. - the best time for collecting as there will be many commuters going home! - and we will collect for "Lend a Hand", a charity who look after the homeless and give a 24-hour service to people in distress.

Yours sincerely,

R.Saunderson, Esq.

Assistant Public Relations Officer,

British Rail,

London Midland Region,

Eversholt House,

Eversholt Street, N.W.1.



Eversholt House 163 Eversholt Street London NW1 Tel No 01-387 9400 Ext. 3445 London Subscribers Dial 387 9400

Claude Hankins Divisional Manager

Miss C.M. Greenwood, 311, The Water Gardens, London W.2.

4th December 1969

y/r o/r Y2/-

Dear Miss Greenwood,

I have received your letter of the 3rd December and am happy to agree to your singers coming along to St. Pancras Station on Wednesday 17th December between 5.30 and 7.30 p.m. to sing carols.

May I wish you every success in your efforts.

Yours sincerely,

for Flaude Hankins.